

From: Insanally, Riyad 
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2009 10:30 AM
To: Staff Association Administrator (Pita, Alicia)
Subject: Pamela Mumuni RIP
On behalf of the staff of the OAS Office in Trinidad and Tobago, and on my own behalf, I would like to express deepest sympathy to the family and friends of Pam Mumuni, and particularly to her second family in the Office of Procurement Services. We are all greatly shocked and upset at the loss of such a lovely person, who will be sorely missed.
 

Riyad Insanally 

Representative

OAS Office
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Port of Spain

Trinidad and Tobago
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